
Report For AGM meeting Wednesday 18 September 2019

Residents and businesses working  together to make Tilehurst a good place to live shop and have fun

Our Sponsors

Sound finance  and  local volunteers made
Tilehurst nicer

Four years ago Reading Council stopped our community
grant. Our generous sponsors have ensured that our
finances are sound.  We now can pay routine bills and still
have money available for major projects.

What we need now is people to suggest and run projects. We
have volunteers to help out.

 Get in touch with your ideas
Tell us what you think, and what we could do better

 Mail us: tilehurstglobe@hotmail.com,
Phone us: 0118 9425169

See us on Facebook and on
www.tilehurst-globe.org.uk to see photos of activities

and more news
See our noticeboard by the library, our posters and

come to a meeting.
Just turn up - no membership fee - just come and

say what you want.

What we do :
Tilehurst Globe  alerts local people

to relevant events. We produce free leaflets.
 We do practical tasks, such as litter picking. We
consider issues together at monthly meetings.

Sometimes we have speakers.. We collaborate with
local groups such as guides, tree warden, and Feel

Good Friday.  See us around and at our stall at
the annual show  with our popular free

quiz



Thank you to our sponsors and residents
We are really grateful for  all the regular on-going support and help in cash and kind .

This annual report was kindly printed for us by our sponsors Village Properties


